
January 28, 2015 

 

 

 

Re: Kevin and Beth White 

 

Dear Pastor and Supporters: 

 

I am writing to inform you that Kevin and Beth White have resigned from Macedonia World 

Baptist Missions in order to serve under Vision Baptist Missions, a ministry of their home 

church, Vision Baptist Church, Alpharetta, Georgia. 

 

Macedonia will continue receiving support for the Whites through the end of April, 2015.  This 

will allow them time to make this transition. 

 

Be assured that the Whites are not leaving Macedonia because of a problem or conflict.  Brother 

Kevin and Beth have served faithfully with Macedonia in Bolivia.  We appreciate their heart for 

souls and their friendship to us.  We pray that the Lord will continue to use and bless them in 

Bolivia. 

 

Yours for Souls, 

 

 

 

M. Dean Hamby 

Assistant Director 

 

MDH/kh 


